From: Adam Greenhalgh

Sent: 06 December 2021 10:48
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: 11 - 13 Neals Yard resident - 2021/3736/P Drawing Num

Please can you redact and upload the below please

Many thanks

Adam Greenhalgh
Planning Officer

From: Jonathan Williams
Sent: 05 December 2021 21:39
To: Adam Greenhalgh
Cc: Jules
Subject: 11 - 13 Neals Yard resident - 2021/3736/P Drawing Num

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Adam,

I understand a new flue is planned at 21-23 Shorts Gardens, unfortunately we were unaware of this application
hence the late email.

Some observations:

1. No details of the maintenance schedule and how this will be checked / approved 2. No details of the required
equipment needed, eg manufacture details 3. No details are included of checking that the correct instillation has
taken place 4. No restrictions on odour, noise and soot have been made

I’'m very happy to have my planning consultant look at this if needed as you will be aware Home Slice have been in
contravention of their planning restrictions approved by Camden for many years and are now under investigation by
Shaftesbury (the owners).

We are very opposed to another pollutant hurting Neals Yard residents.

Warm regards,
Jonathan & Julia

Sent from my iPhone



